30.

2021/22 HOUSING REVENUE ACCOUNT - OUTTURN REPORT

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been c
circulated) by the Depute Chief Executive providing a report on financial
performance in relation to the Housing Revenue Account (HRA) as at 31
March 2022.

It was recommended that Council Executive notes the final outturn
positions for financial year 2021/22.

Decision

To note the content of the report



